
RE:  Allergens 

Dear Customer: 

Inline Plastics Corp. has Food Allergen training that is conducted at least once per year. The training is 

conducted at all Inline Plastics Corp. facilities.  The training is to make employees aware of Food Allergens 

and the requirement to wash their hands. However, no food of any kind is handled in the process of the 

manufacture of our containers. There are no Food Allergens in the Raw Materials. 

Regards, 

Ted Bednarsky 

Quality Systems Supervisor ASQ/CQA 

January 1, 2021


